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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                                     Friday 26th January 
 
It’s been another busy week at Tattenhall Park Primary. We even had a spring clean on Tuesday, to remove 
all the moss and grime from the outside of the building and it’s looking sparkling!  
 
Community Meeting 
We had a very well attended meeting with members of the local community on Monday - everyone was so 
welcoming and supportive. We are keen to work with the village community, to create new and exciting 
opportunities for our children and families and it was super to make so many connections during this event. 
We will run an evening ‘Meet the Headteacher’ event, for parents, before half term. 
 

Athletics Competition 
We were super proud of our Athletics team this week, who came second 
in the Primary Indoor Athletics competition at Heber. Great work! 
 
Eco Council  
Eco Council met today and will be undertaking an environmental audit of 
the whole school over the next two weeks. This will help us create an 
action plan of environmental project work we can undertake across our 
school to improve our school, local and global environment. We are 
hoping to apply for our Eco School Green Flag in July. The Eco Team 
are also launching a bird box competition to design a bird box for the 

school grounds, which Mr Robinson has kindly offered to build over half term.  
 
World Book Day- Date for your diary 
As Year 4 will be on residential on World Book Day, we will be marking this 
special event a few days earlier on Monday 4th March. More details will follow 
soon. 
 
RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch 
Every child was given a bag of bird food and Big Garden Birdwatch recording 
sheets today. If your family decide to take part you can record your result online 
– the link is on the sheet that was sent home. 
 
A quick reminder…we have had some emails over the past few days about unsafe parking outside the 
church. I have contacted Highways to ask them to clean the side of the road so that the yellow lines are clearly 
visible. This will help drivers locate safe places to park, to ensure our children and families have a clear view of 
the road.  
 
Don’t forget -Family Gardening Volunteers 
Our two wonderful gardening volunteers; Fiona and Jenny, have invited children and parents to a volunteer’s 
afternoon on Saturday 3rd February at 2pm. The area to be transformed will include; the flower beds on the 
left-hand side of the school entrance and the flower bed near to the greenhouse.  
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Mrs Nicky Bolton 
Headteacher 
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